Due to the overwhelming number of portal message regarding measles, we have prepared
this informational message

If you were born before 1957 you do not require measles vaccine.

If you were born 1968 onward and received a measles vaccine, you received the effective
live MMR virus vaccine and are most likely immune

If you were born 1989 onward you likely received two doses of MMR and are also most
likely immune.

If you were born between 1957-1967 you may have received an ineffective vaccine and
may need a booster or blood test to see if you are immune, unless you have received a
booster after 1968.

If you have further questions you may reply to this portal message. Please be advised there
may be an associated charge for follow up actions.

For more information please review the following website

https:/fwww.cdc.gov/vaccines/vpd/mmr/public/index.html



